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Comments: New fees

 

 

I as a working father cannot agree to these new proposed fees, you are going to remove the joy of our beautiful

land scape from the hands of my self my wife and my daughter who I purposely am raising here in beautiful

Oregon cause of the natural beauty but this plan will hurt all working families who want to enjoy and appreciate

our open lands and forests. Making it only viable for upper class families. Do not gentrify our forests we need

more people to love and appreciate them! Doing this will only hurt our forests not help them.  Please reconsider

these fees and make them more realistic for working families...  

Sent from my iPhone

 


